Town of Chatham
October 7, 2021
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman,

Minutes to September 2021 meeting approved as written.

Signed vouchers.

Signed timber intent to cut wood but the intent will not be turned in to
the DRA until the bond amount required has been received.

Kurt Schrieber requested that the Selectmen ask the NH Fire Marshal to
inspect the “old Perry barn” so that it can be used as a wedding venue.
The DEP sent a notification concerning work being done at 212 Little
Chatham Road.

The DRA sent the report on the cyclical review that is done every year.
CC Broad band would like 2 people appointed to represent the town of
Chatham. The Selectmen suggested Burt Weiss, Sue Laskin and Micah
Voter as potential representatives.

The Selectmen received a letter from the DOT listing several meeting
dates for the 10 year plan.

The Selectmen received a signed copy of the contract for septic waste
with the North Conway Water Precinct.

The Selectmen signed the contract with Rod Wood to continue to
assess the town.

Jason will be named as the cyber security contact and Tricia will be
named as the billing contact for primex.

Jason assigned the address of 8 Robbins Hill Road to Curtis Gerry.

Alan has ordered the new road sign for Dewing Road. Riley will contact
the DOT to have 2 school bus stop signs put up on Green Hill Road.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.
Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia Pitman



